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Principal’s Memo 
March 15, 2021 

 

Saints Peter and Paul School 

660 Filbert Street, San Francisco, CA  94133 

Sspeterpaulsf.org – 415-421-5219 

 

  Dear Salesian Community,  

Well, we made it through the Ides of March.  It was great 

having the next batch of students join us on campus for in-

person learning.  The building is coming alive, and it is starting to 

feel like a school again. We continue to thank all of you for your 

hard work and compliance with the health and safety guidelines.  

St. Patrick’s Day Free Dress: 

The students on Zoom and in-person are welcome to wear green 

in honor of Saint Patrick’s Day on Wednesday, March 17th.  Free 

dress green! We all need a bit of spirit now so feel free to go 

with the Saint Patrick’s theme on Wednesday.  

Questions about the 2021-2022 School Year: 

Many questions need to be answered about what will be taking 

place in the new school year. Some of the answers to the 

questions are still pending, but I am going to give you an idea of 

what we hope to do for the new academic school year.  

We will always be mandated to follow the Department of Health 

Guidelines. We hope that we will be able to return to our usual 

school schedule, but we may have to accommodate protocols that 

will still be in place such as social distancing, masks, hygiene, etc.  

Thank you for your continued support and all your hard 

work.  
 

Warm Regards,  

Dr. Harris  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 17 

St. Patrick’s Day 

March 19 

See’s Candies Yum-Raising 

Fundraiser Ends 

   
  FAQ’s about the 2021-2022 

  School Year 

 

Question: When will school 

be starting? 

Answer: August 23, 2021 

Question: Will there be a 

full school day? 

Answer: We plan to return 

to a full school day in the 

Fall. 
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FAQ’s (continued): 

Question: Will Distance 

Learning still be an option? 

Answer: We cannot answer 

that at this time, as we do 

not know what the COVID 

conditions will be like in 

August. If there is still a 

very high rate of infection, 

we will consider keeping a 

Distance Learning Option 

available.  

As information becomes 

available to us, we will 

share it with our Saints 

Peter and Paul School 

community.   
 

 


